ATTACHMENT 2D-1
Hi Susan,

It’s fine to list the BIOL course as an option for this requirement. The only
problem is that the person who normally teaches that course is leaving, and the
department isn’t sure about how, or if, it will be covered. So it may not be
offered regularly after this year.

Chuck

From: Susan W. Mayes

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 4:41 PM

To: Charles Hansford Adams; Kaaron Joann Davis
Cc: Sharon Lee Hunt; Janet Penner-Williams
Subject: Permission-FYI

Hi Chuck and 3Joann,

Our students in Kinesiology Exercise Science have been required to take PSYC
4183, Behavioral Neurosciences for several years. This presented a problem for
Jeff Stripling (PSYC professor) because we were taking too many seats in his
class. To help this situation we found POSC 4923 Brain and Behavior and BIOL 4793
Introduction to Neurobiology and have been using those classes as substitutes for
the PSYC 4183. However, this has required petitioning in our College (COEHP), so
we are proposing that these classes be listed as “official” alternatives in the
KINS program plan in the 2011 catalog of studies. It is actually nothing that we
are not already doing but I wanted to be sure that you would not have a problem
with it when it goes to UCPC. Thank you in advance for kindly responding. Best
Regards, Susan Mayes, Undergraduate Coordinator, HKRD ----- Original Message-----



